
CALLING ALL 
BACH LOVERS 

 

 
 

Bach in the Subways 2019 
Thursday, March 21–Sunday, March 24 

 
For J.S. Bach’s 334th birthday on March 21 musicians around the world will unite to 

perform free Bach in subways & public spaces, all day & all night, to share our love for 
our art form and sow the seeds for future generations of classical music lovers. 

 
Musicians, organizers, and everyone else who wishes to spread the joy of Bach are 

invited to join us! Solos, ensembles, flashmobs and Bach marathons are all encouraged. 
Join us as we fill the world with Bach! 

	
For	more	information	visit	bachinthesubways.org	&	

write	us	at	info@bachinthesubways.org.	
•	facebook.com/bachinthesubways	
•	twitter.com/bachinthesubway	

•	instagram.com/bachinthesubways	
	

Need inspiration? Free Bach scores (in the public domain) as well as transcriptions for many solo 
instruments and a wide variety of ensembles are available at imslp.org.	


